
 

 

  Monroe Elementary Dress Code  
 

 

★ Shorts:​ Long enough to touch the tips of finger when arms are extended down 

  ​Will be able to wear until September 28 and can begin again on May 20 

  Short shorts, biker shorts, spandex shorts are not approved to be worn 

  

★ Shirts:​ Tank tops, one shoulder top, spaghetti strap tops, midriff tops, halter tops, and 

camisoles ​are not to be worn​ at any time UNLESS they are under a shirt, sweater, or 

sweatshirt 

 

★ Hooded Sweatshirts​ ​will not be allowed​; can wear to school, but ​must ​leave in 

locker 

This is new for the 2018-2019 school year 

 

★ Any​ Clothing that advertises alcohol, tobacco products, or any inappropriate slogans or  

words are not to be worn 

 

★ Pants or shorts that are sagging or bagging are not to be worn. A student’s under 

garment is to be covered at all times.  

 

★ Hats are not to be worn in the building, by our students and our visitors; you will be 

asked to remove your hat 

 

★ Shoes: Elementary students still have recess. The ​BEST shoes for our students are 

tennis shoes with laces that tie or velcro. 

○ Flip flops, sandals without ankle and heel strap, wedges, heels, 

wheelies, light up shoes in sole or on top of shoe, speaker shoes, and 

athletic slides are not to be worn​; if student wants to wear a sandal, the best 

kind to wear is the ones with a ankle and heel strap. But please remember, tennis 

shoes are the best.  

 

★ Jackets/coats are not to be worn in school at any time; a student can wear a sweatshirt 

or fleece pullover if they become cold 

 

★ Parents are encouraged to check the weather forecast before leaving for school 

 

★ We appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring our students are dressed for 

success! 

 

 


